CAS Parental/Guardian Consent Letter
Dear parent(s) or guardian(s),

As part of your child/ward’s IB diploma he/she will participate in a core component of the diploma praramme called ‘CAS’.

CAS stands for Creativity Action Service, and is a programme of activities which aims to extend your child/ward’s educational experience beyond the classroom and complement their academic studies. CAS programs are designed to provide a challenge for each student. CAS is a compulsory requirement for any student working towards obtaining the IB diploma.

Students are often more successful with this component of the course when their parents or guardians take an active interest in it. Therefore, you are requested to take some time and together with your child/ward look through their CAS information.

It would also be helpful if you continue to dialogue with your child/ward throughout the two years of hi/her diploma about the CAS activities he/she is involved in.

If you have any further questions or concerns about this area of your child’s/ward’s IB programme, please feel free to contact me.
Kind Regards,

Leann M. Barone
CAS Coordinator

Please indicate below to confirm that you have had the opportunity to look through your child/ward’s CAS information.

Student name: ___________________________________

Parent/Guardian: _________________________________

Email or alternative contact details: _______________________________________

Date: ________________________

Signature: ____________________________________________________________
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